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DENVER (February 6, 2007) - Holland & Hart announced a new Global 
Climate Change Practice Group. The firm is the first and only law firm 
based in the Rocky Mountains to organize a practice group concentrating 
on this rapidly emerging area of law and policy. 

Holland & Hart's Global Climate Change Practice Group consists of 
attorneys who counsel clients on the climate change aspects of energy 
and natural resources development, industrial energy use, regulatory 
compliance, renewable energy and energy infrastructure projects, 
corporate disclosure and governance, carbon markets, litigation, and 
government relations. Many of the Global Climate Change Group's 
attorneys actively participate in public and private climate change policy 
initiatives and write and speak on climate change issues.

"Climate change has quickly become a complex area of law and public 
policy affecting a wide array of client industries," said Lawrence Wolfe, 
Managing Partner of Holland & Hart. "Virtually all of our clients are or will 
be affected by the rapidly emerging legal issues surrounding climate 
change law and policy. The Global Climate Change Group is essential for 
us to continue our commitment to sophisticated client service in this vital 
area." 

 

James Holtkamp leads the new practice group. He is actively involved in 
climate change issues and has years of experience counseling clients on 
related issues locally, nationally, and internationally. He currently teaches 
the Law of Climate Change at the University of Utah College of Law. 

"We are at the beginning of a legal and policy tsunami," said Mr. Holtkamp. 
"Holland & Hart is uniquely situated to address climate issues affecting our 
clients in the Rocky Mountain West and throughout the world."

This publication is designed to provide general information on pertinent 
legal topics. The statements made are provided for educational purposes 
only. They do not constitute legal or financial advice nor do they 
necessarily reflect the views of Holland & Hart LLP or any of its attorneys 
other than the author(s). This publication is not intended to create an 
attorney-client relationship between you and Holland & Hart LLP. 



Substantive changes in the law subsequent to the date of this publication 
might affect the analysis or commentary. Similarly, the analysis may differ 
depending on the jurisdiction or circumstances. If you have specific 
questions as to the application of the law to your activities, you should 
seek the advice of your legal counsel.


